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Thursday 5th October 2023

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Year 7 Tutor Chat (Thursday 19th October 2023)

We would like to invite all Year 7
parents/carers to our 'Tutor Chat'
event taking place on Thursday 19th
October. We encourage you to bring
your child with you to the event so
they can also find out more about the
school's expectations and the support
systems that we have in place to
assist them.

The event will take place in the main
school hall and will start promptly at
3:30pm with a presentation from our
Senior Leadership Team (SLT). Following the presentation, parents and pupils will then break away
into smaller groups for the Tutor Chat session (supported by members of the SLT). The Tutor Chat
will take the form of a Q&A and give parents and pupils an opportunity to talk with the tutors and ask
any questions they may have.

Our goal in bringing everyone together at the start of the academic year is to foster a sense of
community and belonging within the Risedale Family. By facilitating connections between parents,
staff, and pupils, we hope to create an environment where everyone feels supported and valued.
Sharing information and collaborating is really important in ensuring a smooth transition for your
child into secondary school life. We believe that by working together, both the school and parents
can contribute to their success. Year 7 is an important time for establishing a strong foundation and
support network for your child's growth and development. Let's work together to help them thrive
and achieve their full potential.

No booking is necessary and everyone is welcome to join us in the main school hall at 3:30pm. The
event will conclude at approximately 5pm.

We are very much looking forward to seeing you and your child at our Year 7 Tutor Chat so that we
can address any queries you may have and offer reassurance about the exciting year ahead.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Hailwood (Senior Teacher)
Hailwood.J@risedale.org.uk
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